
 
 
 

 

10 December 2021 

 

Dear Valued Client & Supplier, 

 

Following on from the President’s address recently, it has become clear that the most powerful tool 

against fighting the COVID -19 virus is vaccination.  

Extensive global data and studies show that COVID-19 vaccines are safe and effective at preventing 

serious COVID-19 illness and death.  

While vaccinated people can be infected with COVID-19, their risk of severe infection is much lower 

than in unvaccinated people and when they do get infected, it is mainly mild in severity.  

We as a global business have a moral and legal obligation to do everything possible to ensure a safe 

workplace for all our employees as well as to ensure continuity within our business and our clients 

supply chains. Vaccination provides the best protection against COVID-19, significantly enhancing all 

the existing protections in place – such as wearing masks and sanitising.  

To this end, C. Steinweg Chemical Logistics, has implemented a mandatory vaccination policy 

effective from 1 March 2022. We will require all staff, service providers and visitors to be fully 

vaccinated in order to access our offices and warehouses/depot facilities – both locally and 

regionally.  

In accordance with C. Steinweg’s duty to provide and maintain a workplace that is free of known 

hazards, we are adopting this policy to safeguard the health of our employees and their families, our 

customers, suppliers and visitors, and the community at large from infectious diseases that may be 

reduced by vaccinations.  

We thank you for your support in this matter and should you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact us.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

C. Steinweg Chemical Logistics Team  

 

 

 

 


